
St Peter's School Newsletter: 23rd June 2023

What the children have been working on:

KS1

Children in KS1 had the chance to enter a
competition to design a new book
character for an author called Peggy Flo.
She came in this week to announce the
winners and will have their designs
included in her next publication.
Congratulations to Beau who won, Isabelle
who came second, and Rory and Violet
who were the final runners up.

Mulberry Class

Mulberry have been reading the Bog Baby
story and two members of the class came
to show the lovely bed they had made for
the class Bog Baby - he looked very comfy!

Years 3 and 4

Year 3 and 4 are currently writing some
diary entries for characters from their
book, The Butterfly Lion by Michael
Morpurgo. As you can see, the children
are working very hard on their
independent editing. Here is some excellent
writing by Lily and Esme.

Years 5 and 6

Year 5 and 6 have continued learning
about The Windrush Generation: there has
also been a lot about it in the news this
week. Here is some beautiful writing by
Ollie and Carla.

Help our school #rebuildthelibrary – plus win a £100/€120 National Book Token for yourself!

Each winning school will receive £1,000/€1,000 in National Book Tokens and a yearʼs free
membership to the School Library Association – PLUS one overall winner will also get £500/€500 to
help them create a fun and welcoming library space for all.

Nominate St Peter's online via a short form: https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/

Book Token Competition

Parents and Carers are reminded that doors do not open in the mornings for children until 8.40am
for KS2 and 8.45am for KS1. Before these times there will be no member of staff supervising children
and it is important that children are not left on site unattended.

Day start times

FOSP update
Many of you will remember that recently we ran the Spare Change challenge. We had a great
response with so much change dug out from sofas, jam jars and drawers. In total we raised over
£400 and Olive Class were the winners, so they will be receiving their treat at some point before
the end of term!

We also have the total raised from Inflatables Day and are thrilled to announce that this brought in
£2,830 for the school. This beats last yearʼs figure, despite being a lot cooler, and has really
helped boost our fundraising for the year so far, meaning we are on track to hit our target of
£20,000.

The first pre-site meeting for the new playground equipment has taken place and this is all set to be
installed during the first week of the school summer holidays. Hopefully all the children will be
excited to see it when they come back in September.


